
 
        

  
 

 

               
 

 

 
            

 

         

 

 
 
 
 

From: McGregor, Stephen 
To: sbc 
Subject: SB8.2 Sign Variance Committee March 22 2016 
Date: Monday, March 21, 2016 5:14:44 PM 
Attachments: image009.png 

image010.png 
image011.png 
image012.png 

Attention: Yvonne Davies 

Re:  Application by Outfront Media for One Third Party Electronic Ground Sign Near Eglinton
 Avenue East and Leslie Street 

Dear Yvonne, 

Further to my voicemail, kindly be advised that Outfront Media is hereby withdrawing the subject
 application, which had been scheduled to be heard tomorrow. 

Thanks 

Stephen 

Stephen McGregor 
Vice President, Real Estate 

377 Horner Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M8W 1Z6 
Tel. 416-521-6410 | Fax. 416-255-2063 | stephen.mcgregor@outfrontmedia.ca 

www.outfrontmedia.ca  |  Follow us: 

In compliance with the new Canadian Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL), please reply to this email with the word “Consent” in the
 subject heading to confirm that Outfront Media Canada L.P. is allowed to use email to send you promotional e-mails,
 business letters and any e-mails relevant to our business relationship. You may withdraw this consent at any time by
 sending us an email that includes the word “Unsubscribe” in the subject heading. 
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